
2021 Virtual
Annual General 
Meeting
Wednesday, April 7 @ 7:00PM

As per our By-Laws and licensing
requirements, Village Child Care is required
to hold a meeting of its members, you the
parents, annually to give you an opportunity
to review the "business" of our organization
and programs.  This is also a meeting where
our Board of Directors, whom represents
parents, is elected/appointed to oversee the
operations or our organization. 

It is important for all parents to attend to
meet our licensing requirements.

www.villagechildcareinc.ca


